
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We are pleased to invite you to our Year 12 Parents’ Evening, which will take place on: 
 
Date: Thursday 23 February 2025  
Time: 4.30 -7pm (face to face meetings) 
Location: Sixth Form floor  
 
The evening provides an invaluable opportunity to meet with your child’s subject teachers to discuss 
their academic progress, achievements, and areas for development. On the evening, you will also be 
able to collect a copy of your child’s report which will include the recent year mock exam results.  
 
You are strongly encouraged to attend as you will get up to date information on your child’s current 
grades and target grades moving forward.  
 
Your child will need to make an appointment with their teachers for a suitable time slot. 
Appointments can be made from Monday 20 January 2025.  
 
There will be one appointment slot given per child for each subject teacher which will last no longer 
than 10 minutes. Where subjects have two teachers, the teachers may decide to meet you together.  
 
The Head of Year 12, Madam Chalmers, and the Head of Sixth Form, Mr Pieri, will also be there to 
discuss any issues.   
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please contact the school. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to this important event and continuing our partnership in 
supporting your child’s success. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mr M Pieri  
Associate Deputy Headteacher – Head of 6th Form  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


